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A big thank you to all our pupils, staff, PTA and families for another great week in school. The 5-day-
week wasn’t such a shock after all with the school continuing to be a hive of activity and the week 
flashing past us in the blink of an eye. Keep your eyes peeled for lots more updates as we round off this 
half term next week, before entering the final part of the summer term after the upcoming break. Let’s 
see what more fantastic learning opportunities and experiences next week will bring!
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CELEBRATION ASSEMBLY
Congratulations to all the rosette winners this week.    
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Zara Sirimsu	 Summer R
Sophia Moss	 Alannah S
Blake Hargreaves	 Skylar L
Imogen Kay	 Arthur C
Jurai	 Kris B
Ghaith Altellaawi	 Chrystal D
Beatrice Albastroiu	 Sophie S
Leon Palmer	 Isobel O
Savannah Gibbons	 Mya W

School disco - Letters have gone out 
regarding our school disco next Tuesday. 
If you require a hard copy please let Mrs 
Kempson in the office know and she can 
provide you with one. All reply slips and 
monies must be returned no later than 
Monday 22nd May so that we can finalise 
arrangements.

Dates for your diary:
23/5/23 After school Spring Disco

25/5/23 Year 2 learning assembly 

@ 2.30pm

26/5/23 Break up for half term

5/6/23 INSET Day (School closed 

for children)

6/6/23 School re-opens for 

Summer Term2

7/6/23 After school Movie Night

HEALTHY SNACKS
We know it isn’t always 
easy to get your little 
ones to eat and try new 
foods or snacks they are 
not used to but please 
support us as a healthy 
school by ensuring your 
children come to school 
provided with healthy 
snack/s or healthier 
alternatives for break 
time. We are proud to 
promote making healthy 
choices and your vital 
role will be greatly 
appreciated. For many, 
toast is a preferred 
option and is still 
something we offer for a 
small fee.

Y3 Learning assembly
Well done to all of our wonderful Year 3s 
who gave a great showcase of all of their 
recent learning to families and the whole 
school. They spoke confidently, articulately 
and were not phased by such a large 
audience this week. Well done to you all!

TERRIFIC TRIPS!
Year 4 and Year 2 stepped back in time this 
week, with two fabulous history-based trips.
On Tuesday, Year 2 visited Nantwich to learn 
all about its Great Fire, as well as exploring 
Nantwich Museum and learning about its 
artefacts. They were followed on Thursday by 
Year 4, who visited Ford Green Hall in Stoke-
on-Trent, for a Tudor filled day including 
dressing like the rich and poor, handling 
artefacts and making marzipan fruit.




